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Top DEP Stories 
 
Standard Speaker: DEP can’t confirm Jeanesville mine fire extinguished 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/dep-can-t-confirm-jeanesville-mine-fire-extinguished-
1.2388274 
 
Times Leader: DEP wants more testing before declaring that Jeansville mine fire is out 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/718941/dep-wants-more-testing-before-declaring-that-jeansville-
mine-fire-is-out 
 
Mentions 
 
Endeavor News: How DEP oversees your health and safety in shale gas areas (LTE) 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-09-22/Viewpoints/Correspondence.html 
 
69WFMZ: DEP holds air quality hearing on East Rockhill quarry 
http://www.wfmz.com/news/southeastern-pa/dep-holds-air-quality-hearing-on-east-rockhill-
quarry/797874971 
 
Times News: Eldred Township weighs options on the use of biosolid fertilizer  
https://www.tnonline.com/eldred-township-weighs-options-use-biosolid-fertilizer 
 
Times Leader: Officials update progress on fee-based plan to reduce water pollution 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/718890/officials-update-progress-on-fee-based-plan-to-reduce-
water-pollution 
 
StateImpact: DEP moving forward with emission rules for existing oil and gas sources 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/09/20/dep-moving-forward-with-emission-rules-for-
existing-oil-and-gas-sources/ 
 
WESA: DEP Moving Forward With Emission Rules For Existing Oil And Gas Sources 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/dep-moving-forward-emission-rules-existing-oil-and-gas-sources#stream/0 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Shaler Area students will not have to make up days missed due to mold 
https://triblive.com/local/hamptonshaler/14099124-74/shaler-area-students-will-not-have-to-make-up-
days-missed-due  
 
Tribune-Review: Fox Chapel Area releases video to update status of Kerr clean-up 
https://triblive.com/local/foxchapel/14099423-74/fox-chapel-area-releases-video-to-update-status-of-
kerr-clean-up 
 
Tribune-Review: Museum to commemorate 70th anniversary of deadly 1948 Donora smog 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14096268-74/museum-to-commemorate-70th-anniversary-of-
deadly-1948-donora-smog 
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Observer-Reporter: Avella schools closed due to mold spores 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/avella-schools-closed-due-to-mold-
spores/article_26758dfc-bcd3-11e8-82cd-37d4899ddce0.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Health vs. jobs is a false choice 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/09/19/Health-vs-jobs-is-a-false-
choice/stories/201809190082 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lock Haven Express: Wildlife for Everyone Foundation receives $250,000 grant 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/09/wildlife-for-everyone-foundation-receives-
250000-grant/  
 
Endeavor News: Northern flying squirrels nearing extinction 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-09-22/Outdoors/Flying_squirrels_nearing_extinction.html 
 
York Daily Record: Middle Creek Wildlife Management to host sportsmen extravaganza Sept. 23 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/09/20/middle-creek-wildlife-host-sportsmen-
extravaganza/1356441002/ 
 
Herald-Standard: Game Commission elk up and running 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/game-commission-elk-up-and-running/article_5716415d-
8815-525f-9cf0-04c8a60e2617.html 
 
Tribune-Review: 1 killed in ATV crash in Ligonier Township 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14101195-74/1-killed-in-atv-crash-in-ligonier-township 
 
Tribune-Review: Online fall foliage maps track seasonal leaf change 
https://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/14099326-74/online-fall-foliage-maps-track-seasonal-leaf-
change  
 
WESA: Chimney Swifts Put On A Show Before Fall Migration 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/chimney-swifts-put-show-fall-migration#stream/0 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Leaders imagine a ‘brand’ new Johnstown marketed around outdoor opportunities 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/leaders-imagine-a-brand-new-johnstown-marketed-around-outdoor-
opportunities/article_de125190-bd4e-11e8-a31d-07a0ae23b5de.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Parks Conservancy lands $1 million grant for Allegheny Commons fountain 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14099808-74/parks-conservancy-lands-1-million-grant-for-
allegheny-commons-fountain 
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Post-Gazette: State grant to defray cost of restoration in Allegheny Commons Park 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/09/21/Pittsburgh-Parks-Conservancy-Allegheny-
Commons-Park-state-grant-fountain-restoration/stories/201809200153 
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Farming: Farmer: Proposed Power Line No Boon 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/farmer-proposed-power-line-no-
boon/article_3b332187-e33e-5475-8a39-6d112ba1b297.html 
 
WITF: Opponents speak out on proposed power line in Franklin County 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/09/opponents-speak-out-proposed-power-line-attacks-our-lifestyle-
takes-our-land.php 
 
WESA: How Pittsburgh's Tallest Skyscraper Made Energy Efficiency A Priority 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/how-pittsburghs-tallest-skyscraper-made-energy-efficiency-
priority#stream/0 
 
Mining 
 
Bucks County Herald: Solebury quarry is closing in on March deadline 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/9-20-18/solebury-quarry-closing-in-on-march-deadline.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Coal miners can get black lung testing at clinic Oct. 11 in Somerset 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14100579-74/coal-miners-can-get-black-lung-testing-at-clinic-oct-11-
in 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Natural gas industry, consumer business numbers impressive (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/09/natural-gas-industry-consumer-business-
numbers-impressive/ 
 
WITF: Shale industry: Taxpayers should foot part of the bill for oil and gas oversight 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/09/shale-industry-taxpayers-should-foot-part-of-the-bill-for-oil-and-
gas-oversight.php 
 
Post-Gazette: Shallow wells: Bonding requirements must be strengthened 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/09/17/Shallow-wells-Bonding-requirements-
must-be-strengthened/stories/201809170016 
 
Tribune-Review: Impact fee funds $2.4 million in projects in Allegheny, Westmoreland counties 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14095442-74/impact-fee-funds-24-million-in-projects-in-allegheny-
westmoreland-counties 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Environmentalist causing delays for midstream pipeline companies 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/21/environmentalist-causing-delays-for-
midstream.html 
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Viewpoint: The interconnectivity of infrastructure 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/21/viewpoint-the-interconnectivity-of-
infrastructure.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Two of world’s largest cranes come to Shell cracker site 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180920/two-of-worlds-largest-cranes-come-to-shell-cracker-site 
 
Vector Management 
 
York Dispatch: Bye bye bugs? Scientists fear non-pest insects are declining 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/09/20/bye-bye-bugs-scientists-fear-non-pest-insects-
declining/37880781/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Health officials: Carrick man probably infected with West Nile 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14099351-74/health-officials-carrick-man-probably-infected-with-
west-nile 
 
Waste 
 
Erie Times News: What Erie County’s recycling changes mean for you 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180921/what-erie-countys-recycling-changes-mean-for-you 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: COG members talk recycling 
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2018-09-
20/Front_Page/COG_members_talk_recycling.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Recycling event planned Saturday 
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2018-09-
20/Front_Page/Recycling_event_planned_Saturday.html 
 
Water 
 
Erie Times News: Funding needed for Lake Erie buoys 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180921/funding-needed-for-lake-erie-buoys 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Eels released for first time in Mahoning Creek in 100 years 
http://www.dailyitem.com/the_danville_news/news/eels-released-for-first-time-in-mahoning-creek-in-
years/article_753480f2-54b6-5bd3-ad14-1df327f3de99.html  
 
Endeavor-News: Galeton dam debate getting heated 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-09-
22/Front_Page/Galeton_dam_debate_getting_heated.html 
 
Pocono Record: Pennsylvania American Water to acquire Pike County wastewater system 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20180918/pennsylvania-american-water-to-acquire-pike-county-
wastewater-system 
 

https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/21/viewpoint-the-interconnectivity-of-infrastructure.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/21/viewpoint-the-interconnectivity-of-infrastructure.html
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180920/two-of-worlds-largest-cranes-come-to-shell-cracker-site
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/09/20/bye-bye-bugs-scientists-fear-non-pest-insects-declining/37880781/
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/09/20/bye-bye-bugs-scientists-fear-non-pest-insects-declining/37880781/
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14099351-74/health-officials-carrick-man-probably-infected-with-west-nile
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14099351-74/health-officials-carrick-man-probably-infected-with-west-nile
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180921/what-erie-countys-recycling-changes-mean-for-you
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2018-09-20/Front_Page/COG_members_talk_recycling.html
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2018-09-20/Front_Page/COG_members_talk_recycling.html
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2018-09-20/Front_Page/Recycling_event_planned_Saturday.html
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2018-09-20/Front_Page/Recycling_event_planned_Saturday.html
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180921/funding-needed-for-lake-erie-buoys
http://www.dailyitem.com/the_danville_news/news/eels-released-for-first-time-in-mahoning-creek-in-years/article_753480f2-54b6-5bd3-ad14-1df327f3de99.html
http://www.dailyitem.com/the_danville_news/news/eels-released-for-first-time-in-mahoning-creek-in-years/article_753480f2-54b6-5bd3-ad14-1df327f3de99.html
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-09-22/Front_Page/Galeton_dam_debate_getting_heated.html
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-09-22/Front_Page/Galeton_dam_debate_getting_heated.html
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20180918/pennsylvania-american-water-to-acquire-pike-county-wastewater-system
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20180918/pennsylvania-american-water-to-acquire-pike-county-wastewater-system


Republican Herald: Hegins-Hubley Authority to seek up to $33M in PennVEST funds 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/hegins-hubley-authority-to-seek-up-to-33m-in-pennvest-
funds-1.2387484 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Chatting about removing excess stormwater 
https://www.wcexaminer.com/news/chatting-about-removing-excess-stormwater-1.2387278 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Answers needed in removal of Rapho Township stormwater detention basin 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/answers-needed-in-removal-of-rapho-township-
stormwater-detention-basin/article_92db07f0-bd1f-11e8-96c9-c77d798a310a.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Pa. American Water to upgrade water line in Hampden Township 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/pa-american-water-to-upgrade-water-line-in-hampden-
township/article_5434deaa-821e-5ec2-af76-3bd85e2583f0.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Upper Allen Township to establish stormwater fee 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/mechanicsburg/upper-allen-township-to-establish-
stormwater-fee/article_c6590411-f4eb-563d-b78a-643fe1bd03cf.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Mount Holly Springs explores feasibility of a borough stormwater authority 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/mount_holly_springs/mount-holly-springs-explores-
feasibility-of-a-borough-stormwater-authority/article_60f9fd97-433a-52c2-802b-799ce920bee0.html 
 
CBS21: Tests in Duncannon Borough find above-standard levels of Arsenic in drinking water 
https://local21news.com/news/local/drinking-water-tests-in-duncannon-borough-find-high-levels-of-
arsenic 
 
FOX43: Federal agencies tour storm damage in York County 
https://fox43.com/2018/09/20/federal-agencies-tour-storm-damage-in-york-county/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: State sewer grant will aid two Unity Twp. businesses 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2018-09-
20/Front_Page/State_sewer_grant_will_aid_two_Unity_Twp_businesse.html  
 
Indiana Gazette: $300,000 in grants approved for area water, sewer projects 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/in-grants-approved-for-area-water-sewer-
projects/article_21f7fd67-204e-547a-8d42-eda3e22431c1.html 
 
Daily American: Shuster talks about Trump, infrastructure, mitigating disasters 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/news/johnstown/shuster-talks-about-trump-
infrastructure-mitigating-disasters/article_dae73d32-2d63-5585-a776-dc10e3e73e39.html 
 
The Almanac: Crews repair water line break in Peters Township 
https://thealmanac.net/news/crews-repair-water-line-break-in-peters-township/article_8a2e886a-
a2a5-56f8-88ab-ab6c847b115c.html 
 
Post-Gazette: After tenants of troubled Penn Hills apartments file complaints, water back on for now 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/local/east/2018/09/19/Penn-Hills-Valmar-Gardens-water-dispute-
Wilkinsburg-Penn-Joint-Water-Authority-tenants-ordered-to-leave/stories/201809190151 
 
Tribune-Review: Plum water might be discolored through October due to hydrant flushing 
https://triblive.com/local/plum/14102255-74/plum-water-might-be-discolored-through-october-due-
to-hydrant-flushing 
 
Tribune-Review: Monroeville council delays vote on MS4 ordinance 
https://triblive.com/local/monroeville/14079196-74/monroeville-council-delays-vote-on-ms4-ordinance  
 
Tribune-Review: Expanded Kiski Valley sewage plant credited with preventing pollution disaster 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14099519-74/expanded-kiski-sewage-plant-credited-
with-preventing-pollution-disaster 
 
Tribune-Review: State grants to boost Unity businesses, improve Derry sewage facilities 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14096462-74/state-grants-to-boost-unity-businesses-improve-
derry-sewage-facilities 
 
Observer-Reporter: Water and sewer grants announced 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/water-and-sewer-grants-announced/article_2d5d8914-
bb64-11e8-8ae9-ef162c464a75.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Residents allowed to stay in Penn Hills apartments after water, electric restored 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14100047-74/residents-allowed-to-stay-in-penn-hills-apartments-
after-water-electric-restored 
 
Beaver County Times: Aliquippa, Creswell Heights get water grants 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180920/aliquippa-creswell-heights-get-water-grants 
 
Herald-Standard: State grant funding allotted for local water and sewer projects 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/state-grant-funding-allotted-for-local-water-and-
sewer-projects/article_e9d60dc5-e4b5-5145-9c13-4f1c29b3cfe5.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
New Castle News: Area sewer network to get an upgrade 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/area-sewer-network-to-get-an-
upgrade/article_bb7e9876-9724-576b-b957-bb644298b219.html 
 
The Courier Express: New comfort center at Cayman Landing in Treasure Lake gets one step closer 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/new-comfort-center-at-cayman-landing-in-treasure-lake-
gets/article_227d4328-aa35-5826-858e-6f50dc0cffab.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Limestone Township flies have abated 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/09/limestone-township-flies-have-abated/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Bucks towns get $3.45M in state sewer, greenway and other projects 
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http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20180921/bucks-towns-get-345m-in-state-sewer-
greenway-and-other-projects 
 
Pennlive: Why are so many trees dropping their leaves already? 
https://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2018/09/why_are_so_many_trees_dropping.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Pennsylvania Game Commission investigating deer deaths in Berks, Chester counties 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pennsylvania-game-commission-investigating-deer-deaths-
in-berks-chester-counties 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Game Commission investigates 'dozens' of dead deer in southeast PA; EHD 
possible cause 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/game-commission-investigates-dozens-of-dead-deer-in-
southeast-pa/article_d1c5f168-bd11-11e8-84eb-3f829cd60cb0.html 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Heinz Awards gives $1.5 million to six change-makers tackling critical issues 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/23rd-heinz-awards-gives-1-5-million-to-six-change-
makers-tackling-critical-issues/ 
 
Daily American: Road gives way near Wellersburg 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/road-gives-way-near-
wellersburg/article_5a544566-e5a9-5236-b7b2-682cb5440ab4.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Road slides could cost North Huntingdon $1 million 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14095710-74/road-slides-could-cost-north-huntingdon-1-
million 
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